
CORONAVIRUS - 100 PLUS CLUB 

As a result of the need to avoid unnecessary contact and in line with the 
Government’s requirements we will be continuing with the Weekly 100 Plus Club as 
follows:-


WEEKLY DRAW 

For the first time since the 100 Club started the draw will not take place in the 
White Horse.  Instead organiser Malcolm Smith will make the draw at home. As 
soon as we are able we will revert to the White Horse.


PAYMENTS 

No door to door cash collections will be made.


Cash or cheques payable to CPRGT can be put in an envelope and put through 
Malcolm Smith’s letterbox - 43 Felborough Close - (please clearly mark 100 Plus 
Club, your name and the week’s dates to which the payment applies).


Ad hoc payments direct into our bank account (CPRGT - Santander Sort code 
09-01-53 Account 35382282) can be made but again please advise full details to 
Malcolm.


Payments for several weeks in advance can be made.  In fact we encourage this 
anyway to help relieve Malcolm’s workload.


Ideally payments can be set up by Standing Order on a quarterly basis. The 
Standing Order Form can be found on the 100 Plus Club page of our website.


WINNERS 

Successful winners will continue to be advertised in the same places and on our 
website (monthly).


Winning prizes will be paid by cash through letter boxes or by cheque in the post 
for more distant contributors.


Please contact Malcolm with any queries or information by telephone on 01227 
731179 or 07721 636045 or by email - m.smith614@btinternet.com. We ask that 
you kindly do not knock on his door so that unnecessary contact is avoided.


THANK YOU all for your continued support for an important fund raiser for us, 
especially in these difficult times when our hiring income has ceased.





